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Annual Report 2018-19  
     Board of Directors:  

▪ Suzan Hubert, President 

▪ Patrice Lefevre, Secretary 

▪ Kitty Salinas, Treasurer 
▪ Vacant, Membership Chair 

▪ Denielle Johnson, Advocacy Chair 

▪ Vacant, Education Chair 

▪ Jeannine Madden, Web Master 

▪ Max Presneill, TAM Curator, TAMA Advisor  

Accomplishments: 

▪ Secured a $2000 grant from Macys to paint a mural on the Museum 

▪ Two members of the Board of Directors secured Responsible Beverage Server 
certificates allowing TAMA to serve alcohol at opening receptions 

▪ Continued to personally invite the Mayor and City Council to opening receptions at 
the Council meeting and City Cable  prior to the exhibit opening 

▪ Recreated Artists&Members Salon. Moved the “Salon” into the main exhibition area. 
Offered wine and refreshments complimentary for TAMA Members during early 
opening and a fundraiser donation for non-members.  

▪ Participated in the City of Torrance Strategic Planning meeting and advocated for the 
Museum 



▪ Congratulations to TAM Curator Max Presneill. Mr. Presneill was selected as one of 
the top 25 “curators to watch” in the world by Blouin Modern Painters magazine 

Goals for 2019-18 

▪ Increase membership  

▪ Continue to advocate for the museum  

Income and Expenses 
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Thank you to all our volunteers who contributed 438 hours of time to TAM.  

The City of Torrance values these volunteer hours at $12,644 

Membership
Lobby Donations
Exhibit Donations
ABC License Fee Donation

Board Insurance
Event Insurance
Paypal Expense
Salon Expenses
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All new Opening Reception Salon 

Torrance Art Museum Advocates is a 501c3 non-profit organization 


